
We strongly object to the height ie number of floors in to tower blocks that have been suggested in the local 
plan for the centre of Enfiekd and the St Anne’s school development.
The  Social implications of high rise dwellings has been well studied and documented over the last decade and 
we do not want Enfield to become a more rundown  and socially deprived town than it currently is.


